
Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

January 26, 2017

President Pro Temp Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 7:05 pm. Members present Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The purpose of the Committee of the Whole meeting was to determine to see if the Village would allow the softball and baseball teams use the old high school varsity gym instead of just the auxiliary gym; along with the rules from the November 16, 2016 meeting. Concern is the girls’ softball has a middle school program and need additional space. Kincannon stated his concern for the liability of someone getting hurt because of the lumps in the old gym floor. Sukey stated council has a list from the LaGrange Fire, Building Inspector & Curtis Insurance of recommendations of everything that needs to be in place before we think about allowing anyone to use the old gym. Baseball and softball practice doesn’t start until February 20 so there is time to have Jon review our signed contract with the school and resolve issues per Fire Chief, Building Inspector & our insurance company. 
There being no further business, Kincannon adjourned at 7:25PM.  
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